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School of Nursing and 
Midwifery - 2024 

Enrolments 
Frequently Asked Questions 

The School of Nursing and Midwifery are currently undergoing our regular 
unit review and accreditation process which will be finalised later than 
normal. This will affect the standard enrolment dates for undergraduate 
students. 

1. When will I be able to enrol? 
All students will be able to enrol on the same day to have the same  
opportunity to select their preferred classes for 2024. All students will  
be notified when the timetable has opened. 
 

2. Why is there a delay in the timetable being opened? 
The delay in the timetable opening is due to the timing of the review  
of the new units. This is unfortunately not able to be expediated. 
 

3. How will I be notified when the timetable is open for enrolment? 
All students will receive an email to their ECU student email account  
as well as their personal email address (if we have this on your student 
record). 
 

4. Will this affect my progression? 
No, there will not be any impact on your progression. 
 

5. I am currently still enrolled in a prac unit, will this affect my current  
enrolment? 
No, your enrolment will remain as you have enrolled, there will be no impact  
on 2023 enrolments, even for PR8 students where teaching periods extend  
into 2024. 
 

6. When can I request an updated course planner from the Student Hub? 
After the semester 2, 2023 official results have been published. 
 

7. When will the Semester 2, 2023 official results be released? 
You can check the date via Important Dates 2023 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

https://intranet.ecu.edu.au/student/dates-and-events/important-dates


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


